
         
      
 
         Siddhant Pasari, 
         Apt 2F,12 Wait Street, 
         Roxbury Crossing, 
         Boston MA,02120, 
         22nd February,2017  
 
To, 
The Principal, 
Dwarkadas J Sanghvi College of Engineering, 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
I Siddhant Pasari, having SAP ID 60003120034 am writing this letter to inform you that I will not 
be able to come and collect my BE Degree certificate as I am currently residing in Boston 
pursuing Master’s Degree in Computer Science at Northeastern University. 
I graduated from Dwarkadas J Sanghvi College of Engineering in 2016 and pursued Bachelors of 
Engineering in Information Technology. I could not attend the Degree Distribution ceremony 
which was held on Monday, 20th February 2017 at 4:00pm in the seminar hall. So, I authorize 
my father Mr. Suresh Satyanarayan Pasari having PAN card No: AADPP0518M as the ID proof to 
collect my degree certificate. 
I hope you accept my request and grant him my degree certificate. 
 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Siddhant Pasari               
SAP:60003120034                              
           


